
The Wine Country Quilters, who meet 
every Saturday at the Centre, had a highly 
successful quilt show on September 7th.  
With over 160 quilts on display,  the 
visitors, who came from all over the 
Okanagan and afar were delighted and 
amazed at the array of colours, designs and 
talent!

Many thanks to all those who attended and 
supported this first time event!
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